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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: E&K Realty <eandkrealty@gmail.com>Sent: Monday, October 9, 2017 9:25 AMTo: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)Subject: Fwd: 658-60 Thomas Ave Revocation NoticeAttachments: FolderDocumentDetail_getFile.pdf; 20171009_084126.jpg; 20171009_084115.jpg; 20171009_083942.jpg

Dear Ms. Vang, 
 
In advance of the appeal hearing tomorrow afternoon for 658/660 Thomas Ave, I'm forwarding the revocation 
notice from DSI and pictures of completed corrections for the asphalt driveway (item #1), eave board repair and 
painting on garage  (item #2), and grounding jumper (item #5).  The plumbing inspector has signed-off/closed 
all permits regarding all plumbing items as of last week. 
 
I believe all items are completed such that I can be approved to remove the revocation signs from the property 
as soon as possible, as well as remove the revocation within the DSI system.  I will wrap-up any others items by 
Nov 1st as previously set by the appeal board, but will likely complete Nov 1st items this week. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Eric Eddy 
651-352-5562 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: "Huseby, Laura (CI-StPaul)" <laura.huseby@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Date: Sep 18, 2017 9:06 AM 
Subject: 658-60 Thomas Ave Revocation Notice 
To: "E&K Realty" <eandkrealty@gmail.com> 
Cc: "Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul)" <adrian.neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
 
Attached is the report regarding the compliance with LHO orders for the above-referenced property.  A hard 
copy of the report will be sent via US Post to the address provided to the city for correspondence regarding the 
property. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Laura Huseby 
St. Paul Fire Inspections 

 


